Date:  June 7, 

From:  Mr. Davis

TO: ___________________

I regret to inform you that you have been fired from our employment simulation game for ‘98-’99.  The personnel department at the Pennsville Wal-Mart reviewed your school attendance record, behavior record and science grades from September through April. Your performance in at least one of these areas did not meet the company’s performance standards . Thanks for playing the game and PLEASE try again next year (We already have a grant that will allow us to give away at least $1,100 to students in ‘99-‘00!)

